1. Home

Central Station Newsletter - July 05, 2018

By Central Station July 05, 2018 | 2:32 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

The month of June and first week of July has been an incredibly busy time for Central Station with numerous events, including a visit by The President of Germany. With a lot of planning and good fortune the events have been successful with few criminal incident and from a public safety standpoint.

The 64th Annual North Beach Fair was held in the Central District on Saturday, June 16th through Sunday, June 17th. Approximately 30,000 people attended this event over a two day period. Numerous officers from Central Station were assigned to the event to assist with providing a safe environment for families and visitors attending the fair. There were two reported incidents that occurred during the event: An assault with minor injuries and vandalism incident with approximately \$1,000 of damage to a booth. No arrest has been made in either incident.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SVU Sgt. Michael Horan Recognized for Identifying a High-Profile Murder Suspect 25-015

January 30, 2025 | 8:49 PM Events Featured Officer of the Month Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Officers Awarded for Tracking Down Stolen Vehicle, Arresting Violent Suspect 25-014

January 30, 2025 | 10:45 AM Featured Officer of the Month Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Underground Gambling Operations in the Tenderloin 25-013

January 29, 2025 | 5:00 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Award Ceremony Wednesday, 4:30 p.m. Officer of the Month 004-25

January 29, 2025 | 12:18 AM Events Featured Announcements News Release